LECONFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL

Arram Road, Leconfield, East Yorkshire, HU17 7NP

Tel: 01964 550303 Email: Leconfield.Primary@eastriding.gov.uk

Headteacher Mrs K.A. Tracey



NEWSLETTER Friday 20th September 2024

Attendance

Whole School: 98.88%

Cherry, Ash & Oak Classes had the highest attendance of 100%!

Dear Parents & Carers,

A Wonderful Wilderness Week

We have had a very 'outdoorsy' week with our Wilderness Camp Out for Years 4 and 5, Wilderness Workshops for Willow and Chestnut Classes and a Stone Age experience for Cherry Class.

A huge thank you to Miss Sellar for organising these wonderful experiences and to Miss Sellar and Miss Hobson for not only giving up their evenings and nights to supervise the camps but for being bright eyed and full of energy to carry on teaching the next days!

Bikeability

Please remember that Bikeability Group 1 need to bring their bikes and cycle helmets on Tuesday for their first training session. You have been sent reminders this week.

Phonics Meeting for Acorn New Starters

We hope to see as many people as possible at our Phonics Information Evening at 5pm on Thursday 26th September. Have a lovely weekend, Katie Tracey, Headteacher

Dates for Your Diary...

	•
24.9.24	Bikeability Y5 & Y6
25.9.24	Bikeability Y5 & Y6
26.9.24	5pm Phonics Meeting for Acorn Parent
27.9.24	Harvest Service
30.9.24	Bikeability Y5 & Y6
1.10.24	Bikeability Y5 & Y6
9.10.24	Mental Health Team Afternoon Tea for
	Parents & Carers
25.10.24	School Closes Half Term
4.11.24	School Opens Autumn 2
6.11.24	School Photographs
13.11.24	Flu Vaccinations
WC 25.11	Y3 Swimming (+ some Y4 / Y5)
17.12.24	Pantomime Trip
19.12.24	School Closes Christmas
6.1.25	School Opens Spring 1
14.2.25	School Closes Half Term
24.2.25	School Opens Spring 2
4.4.25	School Closes Easter
22.4.25	School Opens Summer 1
23.5.25	School Closes Half Term
2.6.25	School Closed – Training Day
3.6.25	School Opens Summer 2
21.7.25	2.00pm Y6 Leavers Assembly
21.7.25	School Closes End of Year

More dates to follow...watch this space...

Our Wilderness Week...









Harvest Collection & Service

Thank you for your generous donations of food for our harvest collection. We have a growing collection of tins and packets.

Our Harvest service will be in St Catherine's Church at 2pm on Friday 27th September. Families are very welcome to attend the service but please remember that there is limited seating in the church.

Please send all donations to school by 9.00am on Friday 27th September. Thank you!

